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ANNEX V

I. DECLARATIONS OF CHEMICAL WEAPONS PRODUCTION FACILITIES ^)
A. Possession or non possession^)

1. Possession of chemical weapons production facilities on 
own territory.
Yes ....
No

2. Possession, jurisdiction or control over chemical weaoons 
production facilities elsewhere.
Yes ....
No ....
If yes, information about location(s), expressed by name(s) 
of state(s) .

B. Existence on the territory of any chemical weapons 
production facilities under the jurisdiction or control of
anyone else
Yes ....
No ....
If yes, information about ownership, expressed by name(s) of 
state(s) .

1) Some delegations stressed that overall declarations should 
encompass not only production facilities with a production 
for chemical weapons purposes but also other facilities 
producing chemicals which can be used for chemical weapons 
purposes. It is understood that for the time being the 
paragraphs under the heading "Declarations of chemical 
weapons production facilities and plans for their 
elimination" refers only to production facilities with a 
production for chemical weapons purposes. A separate heading
Declarations of other facilities producing chemicals which 

can be used for chemical weapons purposes" has been inserted 
to indicate that the question of declaration of such 
facilities will need to be worked
2) Some delegations held the view that all States Parties 
should declare their total production capacity. Other 
delegations felt that it was not necessary in this context to 
declare the total production capacity, and therefore that the 
entire paragraph was not necessary.

on.


